Ottawa, 20th January, 1902.

In reply to your letter of the 1l4th
inst., I beg to state that 1 will have much pleasure
in bringing the names of the Indians referred to be-
fore the Royal Canadian Humane Association. 1
‘ghould like, however, before doing so, that you would
kindly furmish me If possible with further particul-
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Your cobedient servant, \\

Secretary.

Lamorandiere, Esq.,
Cape Croker,

Ont.
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